Brett Morgan
707 Brookhollow
White Oak, Tx, 75693
903-720-7726
bmoran@wostudent.net

To Anthony Porter

Manager

Academy Sports and Outdoors
Address

Longview, Texas, 75693

Dear Mr. Porter

As | was looking through my itinerary for next years school year, | had realized that this
upcoming school year might have committed to some extra curricular activities that
might require a little more funding from my father. However, because of a shortage of
money in the house | myself need to be able to help pay for some of the costs that get a
little pricey like trip costs, or fees for entering in contests. Recently, | had been in the
Academy under your management | had seen your help wanted ad while walking in to
buy some receiving gloves and my dad was looking for running shoes. In addition,
around September of this year I'll start driving, and will definitely need money for gas.
This job also caught my eye because of the possible opportunities to put my
communications skill to the test, and learn the ropes of customer service.

| do have certain interests in sports equipment, as | had worked as a trainer and could
help in assisting people how to work or help certain muscle groups. In addition, | also
have an interest in working with other people looking to fix issues like how their feet may
be pigeon toed or flat footed. | have had similar experience with some of these
problems and | know my way around shoes that can help in fixing the customers
problems, or just help in general style. Also, | will be able to properly show customers
what shoe or cleat even bat or shoulder pad that will protect them and provide the best
quality performance.

| would very much like to speak to you in person about what | can bring to the store. |
have had some experiences that i think could have lead up to a possible job here. my
cell phone is 903-270-7726 and the best time to reach me would be after 5 o’clock in


mailto:bmoran@wostudent.net

the afternoons on weekdays and after 12 on weekends. If it is more convenient for you
we can set up a day to talk in person.

Thank you for your consideration, Mr. Porter

Sincerely, Brett Morgan



